
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

March 13, 2019 – 12:00 p.m. CST 

 

City of Dryden re OPP Costing Proposal Review - UPDATE 

 

Dryden, ON – The City of Dryden has issued a survey related to the OPP 

Costing Proposal.  This survey is available until Thursday, March 21, 2019 

at 11:59 p.m. at the following locations: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/drydenpoliceservices or on the City of 

Dryden website at www.dryden.ca/policecosting 

As a reminder, as part of the Police Costing process a public engagement 
session will take place Thursday, March 21, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at The 
Centre, 100 Casimir Avenue, where the public will be able to ask questions 
and make comments regarding the Police Costing Proposal. Members of 
the Dryden Police Service, Ontario Provincial Police and City staff 
will be in attendance to address these questions and comments. 

### 

 

For further inquiries please contact: 

Roger Nesbitt, Chief Administrative Officer 
The City of Dryden 
807-223-1194 
rnesbitt@dryden.ca 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/drydenpoliceservices
http://www.dryden.ca/policecosting

